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The children have continued to settle
in brilliantly to Reception and have
enjoyed their first week of full days.
They have been amazing in their PE
lessons with the specialists and have
had lots of fun playing in The
Adventure Playground in the morning,
when it has been cooler. In the library
the children enjoyed listening to a
story and were able to pick a book to
take home.

Next week the children will be
focusing on the book “Oliver’s
Vegetables” and have been asked to
bring in vegetables by their teacher.
They will be looking at how

plants grow and will | -
have the

opportunity to °

plant vegetables e
in class.
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MESSAGE FROM TEACHERS:

As we are promoting a healthy lifestyle we
do not allow parents to bring in cakes to
celebrate birthdays, thank you.
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LIBRARY:

Library seasons will continue this week.

ARABIC:

Contact email - Ms Ahlam
ahlam.abushenar@dohabritishsch
ool.com for any concerns.
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Ahmed Kaidi
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